
 12th November 2021 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 
This week we have been learning about hot places and the journey fruit goes on to get to our 
shops. We have tried tasting lots of different fruits. In maths, we have been counting objects to 
10. We have also been practising writing our names. 

Barnaby Bear—Hot Places 

Phonics 
Please remember to send back the red ditty books if your child is 
bringing them home to read.  
 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/AUr25wsn/dKWLrk9h


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the book ‘Handa’s 
Hen’. 
 
We will be making a story map,  
labelling the characters from the 
story and writing a list of things that 
hens eat. 

Maths 
 
We will be learning about length and height. We will talk about 
2 objects and think about which is taller and which is shorter.  
We will also compare objects and think about which is longer 
and which is shorter. 
 

 
 

 Messages 
You can send photos of children’s learning 
from home to receptionpho-
tos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 

Understanding of the World 
 
This week we will be comparing life in Kilburn to life 
in Kenya. 

Word Aware 
Next week we are learning 
these words: 

long         peep  
 

grains 
 

 footprint          bloom  

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

Hakuna Matata 
Kye Kye Kule 

El Coqui  
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
This week we will be looking at Kente 
weaving from Kenya and making our own 
baskets using weaving. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


